Legion Ladies to vote **May 17**

By LIZ MCNEILLY Herald Special

Last Monday evening Georgetown Auxiliary hosted the Zone Convention, it was a very impressive evening and the massed flags were a very special sight to behold. Rose Green was once again voted in as Zone Commander, and Isobel James as Sports Convenor for another two year period, best attendance went to Milton Auxiliary.

May 17 is our next general meeting and it is most important that all members attend as it is elections. It is the duty of all Auxiliary members to attend and cast a vote for whomever you feel will do the best job for you in an executive position.

If you do not vote then you have no reason to complain. Please make the effort. Also ladies there are a lot of banquets in May and June and help is very badly needed to work these, please do not wait to be called, rather call Roma Timpson or Jean Thomas and offer your help.

Norval Pine

Valley tour

for W.I.

By KAY WILSON Herald Correspondent NORVAL - Norval Women's Institute met for their monthly meeting May 4 for a tour of the Pine Valley Market, prior to meeting at the home of Alleen Nixon.

Bob and Elaine Crawford have jointly built up their market business, and their roses and home baking are renowned for miles around the Norval area.

Bob took the members on a tour of the rose beds and explained the growing procedures along with the grading process.

Over to the baking corner where Elaine along with a couple of helpers turn out home baked goods by the dozens.

Browsing on your own turns up quaint nooks of cheeses, jams and jellies, herbs and spices and numerous other special-

Adjourning to the Nixon home the meeting was presided over by Amy Burke. Following the opening exercises and minutes delegates were elected to the District Annual May 17.

Norval's Victoria Day celebrations starting with the 4 o'clock parade, will have a class for the Best Decorated Bicycle with prize money up to \$20 donated by the Institute.

The meeting and tour was convened by Eleanor - Hyatt and Eileen Nixon and lunch was served by the hostess assisted by Lils Delnert and Amy Burke.

<u>Norval</u>

Poetry, drama prizes

By KAY WILSON Herald Correspondent

NORVAL - The Hutton sisters, Stacey, Sarah and Merry Anne, daughters of John and Joyce Hutton of RR10 Brampton, and granddaughters of Dorothy McLean, walked off with numerous awards at the Peel Music Festival.

For poetry under nine years, Merry Anne won first while Stacey came in second for poetry under 17 years. In the drama category Stacey came in second. However, she captured a first for the Shakespear division.

Congratulations to these talented young ladies. Further information on the Peel Music Festival can be found elsewhere in The Herald.

